Eric Sitkiewitz, Council President 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Council President Sitkiewitz,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning my position as Manitowoc Alderperson for District 10, effective August 31, 2019. I have been proud to serve the community both as a police officer and as a member of the Common Council. Unfortunately, I will no longer be residing in Manitowoc after August 31.

I appreciate the support of the residents of District 10 in voting for me, and I thank them for the opportunity to briefly serve on the Common Council.

Sincerely,

Bruce Jacobs/AMM

Alderperson, District 10

CC: Mayor Justin Nickels

City Clerk Deborah Neuser